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Teachers,







March 22, 2011
You have interacted with your parents for most of the year.  The PTO would like to ask if you could recommend a few parents that you feel would make a positive impact in our organization.  Sometimes all it takes is for a personal request to join.  We would like to send a personal note, followed up by a phone call to get some new parents motivated.

The following is from our March newsletter.  If you feel that someone would really shine in one of the following committees let us know that too!
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A special note:  Parents as much as the officers and committee members love what they do, we need to teach others how to do these jobs.  It would be a disservice to keep some of these positions until our own children leave and then have no one trained to take our place.

Nomination Committee: Mr. Reed reed@abc.com or Mr. Boyd (cell) xxx.xxx.xxxx rboyd@123mail.com
The PTO Officers Nominees are as follows: 
President: 
V. President:  
Secretary:   
Treasurer:
Membership: 
  
The Committee Chair Nominees are as follows: 
Hospitality Committee Chair:  (This group makes sure we have coverage for receptions.  They also make Welcome/Retirement baskets for school staff.)                  
School Spirit Chair:  (This group creates fun activities during spirit week and other days to create a fun atmosphere like PJ or Hat day.)
Santa's Workshop Committee:    
Back to School Bash(Carnival) Chair:        
Spring Benefit (un-named) Chair:                
Labels for Education Chair:  (This group counts the labels and reminds you to keep saving!)               
Homeroom Parents Chair:   (This person makes sure that each classroom has a Homeroom parent and notifies them of the party dates.)
5th Grade END OF THE YEAR Field trip Committee:    
Creative Arts Program Chair:  (Art Contest)

Family Involvement Chair: (This group works with the school to create or support family involved events.) 
Beautification (Improvement) Chair: (This group works with the school on items that may need improved or replaced.  Most of this is outside work.)                      
Sincerely,

PTO Officers
